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Sermon Notes 

April 25,  2021   

Prelude                  

                                                                                                                              

Welcome                                                                        Pastor Robb                                   

                                                                                                                             

Call to Worship                Philippians 4:6                     Pastor Robb 

 

“Mighty To Save”      

                                                                                                                             

Invocation                                                                Jerry Houghton 

                                    

 “Strong God”                                                                                                                 
                               

Children’s Feature                                                          Pastor Robb 

(Children’s ages 3-6 are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

 

“Jesus Is Better” 

“Jesus, Firm Foundation” 

                                                                                                                           

Offertory Prayer                                                          Mike Thomas                                        

                                                          

Worship Through Giving 

“My Jesus I Love Thee/More Than Wonderful” 

Offertory                                                                     Lorraine Vice 

  

“He Didn’t Throw the Clay Away” 

Message in Song                                                          Joe Ramseyer 

                                                  

Message                     “Prayer from Despair”                Pastor Robb                                  

 Jonah 1:17—2:9                                                             

(Page  916-917 in your Pew Bible) 

 

Response To Worship         “You Are My Shepherd” 

 

Closing Prayer                                                        David Caruthers 

MINISTRY OF PRAYER 

CHURCH FAMILY 

         Mike Koehn         Melanie Bruffett      Pastor Robb        

          Peggy Banwart     Bonnie O’Neal      Royce/Sue Hines       

      Brian Gilbert      Phyllis Morris     Roberta Hampton         
        

EXTENDED CHURCH FAMILY 

Tom Laepple, nephew of Roberta Hampton  Traci Overman, friend of Kristi Gordon 

Rhonda Enochs, friend of Anna Voorhees      Becky Howell, friend of Teresa Roberts         

Gary Gordon, friend of Ron & Lynnann Sandberg   

    Justin Weis, friend of Anna Voorhees   Linda Welch           

      Gloretta Rhodes, wife of Bro. Gordon Rhodes 

     Beth Pettibon, friend of Barb & David Thrasher 

Josie Chairez, great niece of Brenda Onstott 

Melissa Fanning, friend of Jennifer Beem    Dwayne Sprouls, brother of Dwight Sprouls 

Elizabeth Banwart, cousin of David & Peggy Banwart 

             Jessica Querry, sister-in-law of Kerri Beshore                             

                                          
           

MILITARY PERSONNEL 

Dylan Hill-Eielson Air Force base, Alaska -son in law of Darin & Jennifer Beem 

Caleb Stevens- USAF Las Vegas , NV, son of Gary & Shelia Stevens 

Richard Jones - Army, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Brandon Lipe - Chicago, Il. grandson of Noel & Lynn Grigery 

Joey Rossiter  - North Carolina, grandson of Sue Hobson 

Merissa Schmidt - Pentagon, granddaughter of Wanda Reno 

Landon McManis - Moody AFB, GA, grandson of Albert & Justine McManis                          

Mark Jones - Okinawa, Japan, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Patrick Beetler - Camp LaJeune, NC, son of Sherry Stettler 

Nathan Davis-National Guard, husband of Sarah Davis 

 

 MISSION OUTREACH 

Pastoral Staff      Lamar’s Unchurched      Building Committee  
 

(Prayer requests will be left in Bulletin for 3 weeks unless updated) 

To Know Christ and To Make Him Known 

No Evening Service 



THIS WEEK AT FBC 

 SUNDAY, APRIL 25 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service  
         NO Evening Service 
 
MONDAY, APRIL 26 
     12:00 –6:00 pm Blood Mobile 
 
TUESDAY, APRIL 27 
      7:00 pm  15 YR. Celebration Meeting 
                                                                                                    
  WEDNESDAY, APRIL 28 
     1:00 pm Coloring MInistry 
     5:30 pm BLAST 
     6:30 pm  Revelation Bible Study  
     6:30 pm  Choir 
     7:00 pm  Collision Youth 
     7:15 pm  Adoration & Praise Bells 
            
  THURSDAY, APRIL 29 
    9:00 am Bible Study Fellowship 
    6:30 pm Finance Committee Meeting 
                                                       
  SUNDAY, MAY 2 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service 
             No Evening Service        

Volunteers for Next Week-May 2 

Kingdom Kids 
   Coordinator:  Rebecca Emery 
         Workers:   Ed Emery / Kaitlyn Graves 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                            Greeters 
        NE Door :    Donna Kramer 
        NW Door:    Larry / Gina Reed 
        SW Door:     Karl / Laurie Morey 
        SE Door :     David / Joani Howard 

 

Connection Center 

Carol Reavley 
 

Audio/Visual 
            Sound:      Todd King 
  Lights/Video:      Jeremy Fowler 

 
Children’s Church 

Saundra Moore / Darcy McDonald 
 

 Deacon of the Month 
Alan Ray / Mike Thomas 

 

  VBS Volunteer Forms are in Gathering Area and  

 Can be filled out and turned into church office. 

   Registration can be done online using QR code. 

           BLOOD MOBILE 

          Monday, April 26th  

    Fellowship Hall 12:00-6:00 pm 

                        Lamar Plaza 

 “The Girl Who Believes in Miracles” 

                   (Faith Based Movie) 

              Showing Apr. 23-May6  7:00 pm 

  Fri. Matinee 4:15 pm  Sat & Sun. 1:30 & 4:15  

Donations for Operation Christmas Child 
Youth Packing Party 

It is time again to begin preparing for the 
Youth Operation Christmas Child Packing 
Party that will be held in October.  A goal 
has been set for the youth to pack 100 
shoeboxes.  Church-wide collections will be 
held in May through September with spe-
cific items collected each month. 

May items:  bars of soap, toothbrushes 
and boxes of bandages 

We need 100 of each item.  Please bring 
the items to the church and put them in 
the tubs that will be provided.  

Your participation in this ministry is very 
important for it to be successful and will 
allow our youth an opportunity to serve 
through a “hands-on” activity. 

Later in the year individuals and families 
will have the opportunity to personally fill 
shoeboxes.  It is our prayer that more chil-
dren will have the joy of receiving a gift 
and an opportunity to hear the Gospel. 

Serving God together, 

Operation Christmas Child at First Baptist 
Church Lamar 

 Sunday May  9th    
     Mothers Day  
              &  
   Baby Dedication 
           Service 

    Random Acts of Kindness Coloring Ministry 

     Wed. Apr. 28th—1:00 pm  

    Sowers & Reapers Classroom 

              Welcome-Skylar Kale Regier 

                       Arrived- April 15th 

       Proud parents are Jennifer & Kale Regier 

        Grandparents are Debbie & Jerry Marti 

                      Meals –On-Wheels 

                     Monday, April 26th 

         Brenda Stewart & Saundra Moore 

            Wanda Reno & Marno Patterson 

                        Tuesday, April 27th 

                 Sue Ann Noll & Sandy McDown 

 

          To Volunteer contact –Jerry Houghton at 

                              817-913-6223 or email  

                                 jerryho61@gmail.com                               

            Now Enrolling for fall Classes 

               Preschool & Kindergarten 

             Valerie Waggoner-Director 

                          417-214-4406 

  If you have a College Graduate that we can  

    Recognize in May, please call Church office. 

Pack your bags and grab your gear, VBS 2021 is 

headed to present-day Israel where an epic adven-

ture of discovery awaits.  Join us the week of July 11-

15 for Destination Dig.  Register online at 

fbclamar.org or pick up a registration at FBC!  (Insert 


